From: Peter Ward

Sent: 09 September 2020 13:23
To: Planning
Subject: Planning Application 2019/5756/P Channing Junior School "Fairseat”

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Si or Madam

T strongly object to this planning application on the grounds that it will destroy an historic wall on Highgate
Hill and result in more car traffic.

T have only just been advised by Mr Hill, the bursar at Channing that this application has been made

in December 2019 without anyone being informed! I only discovered this by writing to Mr Hill and it came
as a surprise!

T was assured that when the "temporary” entrance gates were installed they would indeed be
TEMPORARY. I have correspondence with CURO, the contractors confirming this which was obviously A
LIE. I can forward this to you if you wish.

PLEASE DO NOT DESTROY THIS LOVELY WALL and ruin the look of Highgate Hill.
Thank you

Peter Ward

25 Cholmeley Lodge
Cholmeley Park
London N6 SEN



